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Joint Staff 

 

Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, visited the United Arab Emirates 

 

General Yamazaki, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, visited the United Arab Emirates from 

16 to 17 June and paid a courtesy call on His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al 

Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE 

Armed Forces, and had meetings with Lt. General Hamad Mohammed Thani Al 

Rumaithi, Chief of Staff of the UAE Armed Forces, Brigadier General Saeed Al 

Shehhi, Deputy Commander of the UAE Land Forces, Rear Admiral Pilot Saeed bin 

Hamdan Al Nahyan, Commander of the UAE Naval Forces, and Major General 

Rashed Al Shamsi, Deputy Commander of the UAE Air Force and Air Defense 

respectively. 

In the meetings, the two sides widely exchanged views on regional and global security 

affairs and confirmed that strengthening and expanding bilateral security cooperation 

will play an important role in peace, stability and prosperity of their regions and the 

world. They also agreed on to develop defense cooperation and exchanges in pursuit 

of the common goal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Courtesy to H.H. Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Chief of Staff of the UAE Armed Forces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Deputy Commander of the UAE Land Forces 

Meeting with Commander of the UAE Naval Forces 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting with Deputy Commander of the UAE Air Force and Air Defense 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Floral Tribute at Wahat Al Karama 

 

 


